
 

 

May 19, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Ogden Shared Use Pathway project in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Ogden City Corporation, located at 2549 
Washington Boulevard, Ogden, UT 84401.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of a shared use pathway along State Road 39.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


